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An Extra Bit to Share…
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Elliott and Jeffrey practicing their “MATMAN” drawings!
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The ZONES of REGULATION Posters
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Our AMAZING Hawkletts giving their full attention to the Zones of Regulation!
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Look at our RESPECTFUL AND RESPONSIBLE Hawkletts!!!
Created by Ashley Magee   Graphics © ThistleGirlDesigns.com





PreK 2 Hawkletts�Newsletter


February 12, 2016





 HAPPY 5th Birthday to Teagan on Valentine’s Day!! Thank you for the COOL Cupcakes!





THANK YOU to Clara and her family for the WONDERFUL community snacks AND Happy ½ Birthday!





Mrs. (Berta) Baxter            			Email address: bbaxter@hpes.org�Hyde Park Elementary School                 Webpage:  http://hpesprek2hawklettts.weebly.com/�50 East Main Street					�888-2237 ext. 1024








Important Dates





NO SCHOOL


2/22-3/2





Enjoy your Winter Break!!!





























      Classroom News


Our Two Days at a Glance:





We had such an exciting and fun filled two days! Our new sound and letter this week was V… is for Valentine! It sounds like the vacuum running- bite that lip and VVVV! ( We were also introduced to a new shape: Oakley Octagon! It is shaped like a STOP SIGN and has 8 sides!!! We also practiced recognizing our numbers on dice while rolling and making a LOVE BUG! As you can see below… the Hawkletts were also able to use teacher tools and WRITE ON THE TABLES with erasable markers! We were very impressed to see the progress in their letter formation! 


�





Friendly Reminders.





-  PLEASE… It is imperative that you sign in and out every day. This is a state regulation.





- We are looking for parent volunteers! However, we have only received 2 forms back. If you wish to volunteer, please fill out the required paperwork previously sent home. 








AS ALWAYS… if you have any questions or


concerns please let me know.





LEARNING TOOLS- You will find several pieces of info in the folder this week. Fun learning tools to assist you and your little Hawklett in familiar and enjoyable learning opportunities!!! Use them as you wish!





BOOK ORDER- Please note  the free book vouchers!! Every order placed assists our class in obtaining free books!!!


PREK 2 Team


Berta Baxter, Katrina Lanphear,


Janet Murray, Frieda Mayo,


 and Hannah Tibbits 





Eating Options


BREAKFAST


Thursday: Grab n Go


Friday: Farmer’s Breakfast


LUNCH


Thursday: Rueben Wrap


Friday: Hamburger or Cheeseburger





COST:    (B) 1.50  	 (L) 2.75








More Classroom News


Additional info to follow in a detailed letter next week!


As I had mentioned before the school year had begun… This PreK 2 program is highly focused on the social emotional development of children. We have used the 3 Be’s to support our learning of Being Safe, Being Responsible, and Being Respectful! We have also included the language of “expected and unexpected” behaviors. This week, we took the next step in our learning. We were introduced to the colored components of the ZONES of REGULATION. Specials guests came into the classroom yesterday and talked with us about THE ZONES. These zones help use identify our feelings and how our body feels when we are in them. We talked about feelings, but more importantly, we talked about our feelings being real, and how we all have the right to feel what we feel.  It is how we express our feelings that counts. The FOUR ZONES include: Yellow (be cautious- slow down), GREEN (happy, calm, ready to learn and participate), RED (angry, out of control), and BLUE (sad or bored).  


In the next few weeks we will spend more time with Ms. Sara and Ms. Tammy. They will help us learn more about the feelings associated in the Zones and specific strategies we can use to get ourselves to the GREEN which is where we want to be!


Please stay tuned for more info to follow! If you have any immediate questions…please contact me via, phone or email.


The program is used school wide by our guidance counselor  


during guidance class and is being used within the


 classrooms at varying levels. This is yet a wonderful


opportunity for our Hawkletts!
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